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END OF TERM SPRING DISCO 
On Wednesday the 27th March we will be having a Spring disco. 

We are so excited to end the school term with a disco to help 

raise money for the PTA. Tickets will be £3.50, that can be pur-

chased on the MCAS app. We will be having a DJ, a warm snack 

and drinks.  There will be different times for EYFS, KS1 and KS2. 

EYFS 3:00-3:45pm KS1 3:45-4:30pm and KS2 4:30-5:30pm. We 

are looking forward 

to seeing you there.  

YEAR 5 BRISTOL AVON RIVER TRUST WORKSHOP 

On Wednesday, Year 5 took part in a water workshop with Bristol Avon River Trust. We had a great morning learning about the differ-

ent rivers in our city and we also used our map skills that we learned about in Term 3 to find the rivers.  We also learned how water is 

able to reach our homes. It was a fun and informative morning. We 

have loved learning all about Global Goal 6- Clean Water and Sanita-

tion as well as the wate cycle this term! 

KS1 AND RECEPTION EASTER PARADE 
 

Reception and KS1 would like to invite you and your children to take part in a traditional Easter 

Bonnet Parade on the afternoon of Wednesday the 27th of March.  

Pupils wanting to enter the parade will need to design and create their own Easter bonnet at 

home and bring it into school on the morning of the 27th of March in a named bag. You could 

use old hats from home and repurpose them, keeping in line with Year 1’s Global Goal and 

repurposing old items, or go all out and sew a bonnet 

from scratch. Be as creative as you wish.  

Parents and carers are invited to come and watch the 

parade at 9:00am in the hall. There will be a parade and 

some Spring themed readings from children.  

We look forward to seeing all the children’s Spring and 

Easter theme bonnets. 

                                KS2 EASTER EGGSTRAVAGANZA 
KS2 will be celebrating the Easter festival 

by decorating hard boiled eggs in any way 

they like at home and bringing them to 

school on Wednesday 27th March. All eggs 

will get judged during the day and prizes 

given for each year group. Watch out for 

Facebook announcements for our win-

ners. Extra prize for the best egg that links 

to our Global Goal and theme of Building a 

Sustainable World! 

PARENT’S EVENING 
Don’t forget it’s parents evening next week for Nursery-Y5. Please sign up on MCAS for 

an appointment on either Wed 20th or Thurs 21st March. School will finish at normal time 

on both days, however if you have an afternoon appointment on the Wednesday and 

would like to take your child/ren once you have finished your appointment you may go 

to the office and ask to collect them. Y6 parent’s evening will take place on Tues 26th 

March to include the children’s most recent SATs results. 

END OF TERM THURS 28th MARCH 
Don’t forget, we will be finishing T4 on Thursday 28th March. School 

will finish at normal time on Thurs 28th March with Sunset Explorers 

and clubs still running as usual. We look forward to seeing everyone 

after the break on Mon 15th April at 8:45am  

NEW IPADS! 
We have started to refresh the children's ipads meaning every child 

will have a new ipad by the end of term. This will help us keep up to 

date with the latest apps and software used in education. Please 

refer to Miss Pope’s letter sent this week (this can be found on the 

school website if you have misplaced it) which explains more and 

gives information about returning chargers. Thank you to Miss Pope 

for her great work on undertaking this huge task! 



 
 

Week  Attendance 

Reception 92%  

Year 1 93%  

Year 2 95%  

Year 3 95%  

Year 4 95%  

Year 5 95%  

Year 6 96%  

Whole 

School 

94%  

R Nancy Rees  For: Being such a kind friend this week to all the children in Reception! For also 

working so hard on learning her tricky words! Well done Nancy! 

Alex The Bear  Idris   

1 Hawa  for trying really hard to make progress in her reading and writing by practising 

sounds and spellings.  

2 Ahmed Khurram  For: efforts in reading and progress in reading comprehension  

3 JJ Shean  For fantastic improvement in his times tables test, going from a score of 4 to 14 

and for being in school every day this week! 

4 Jenna Bye & Paris 
Dun  

For their amazing conversation in Spanish this week! Both were able to ask each 
other questions about what they look like and replied in Spanish describing their 

hair colour and eye colour. They then wrote their conversation all in Spanish!  

5 Alex Lovelace-
Harrison  

For trying so hard in his assessments this week and for being a joy to have in the 
class  

6 Tegan Brennan  Tegan has a fantastic attitude to learning, always giving 100% effort! She has im-

pressed us with her resilience and her ability to adapt to any situation. Great job, 

Tegan.  

Teacher  Mrs Lennox  For always being available to help out when needed!  

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY  FRIDAY 

 Year 3 swimming (AM) 

 Year 1 swimming (PM) 

 Year 3 swimming  (AM) 

 Year 1 swimming (PM) 

 Food Pantry            

                14:45-15:30 

 Choir  club  

               15.15-16.15 

 Sunset Explores  

 Yr1 Changemaker toy swap 

 Year 3 swimming  (AM) 

 Year 1 swimming (PM) 

 Nursery: Stay&Read 

             8.45-9.00 

 Craft & Lego 

             15.15-16.15 

 Sunset Explores  

  parents evening   

              13.30-17.00 

 Year 3 class assembly 

 School uniform swap shop 

 Year 3 swimming  (AM) 

 Year 1 swimming (PM) 

 Community Library                            

                 15:15-15:45  

 Mixed football                   

                 15.15-16.15 

 Gardening  club 

                15.15-16.15 

 Sunset explores 

 Year 6 parents evening 

 

 Library  Tots         

                8:45-9:30  

 Year 3 swimming  (AM) 

 Year 1 swimming (PM) 

 Drama club                          

                 15.15-16.15 

 Sunset Explores  

 

Habit of the Month 

Our habit focus this month 

is Forgiving. We will be 

focusing on the following 

behaviour indicators. We 

want to see children who 

are: 

• Willing and able to 
apologise and take 
responsibility for their 
own actions. 

• Gracious and shows 
understanding to-
wards others when 
they make mistakes.  

• Works through conflict 

in a really positive way 

and is helping others 

to do this too  

 

HAVE YOU NOTICED OUR SCHOOL FLAG POLE? 
Since we were awarded our Eco School Green Flag award we were lucky enough to 

get some funding for a flagpole. You may have noticed we have been putting different 

flags on the flag pole at different times. We are wanting to incorporate and represent 

different festivals and celebrations by introducing new flags as well as proudly display-

ing our eco flag at times too! We will be doing more work with the children on this 

over the next few months. If you 

think there is a flag we should fly, do let us know! 

SWAP SHOP- NEXT WED/ THURS  
 

Swap shop is back for T4! If you have any donations of old uniform (particularly PE kit!) 

please drop them to the office by the end of the day on Tuesday. We will be putting 

uniform out for you to take for free if you would like it on Wednesday and Thursday 

parent’s evenings. You are welcome to come and browse the uniform anytime on the 

Wed/ Thurs. 


